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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2022-03-23-049  

 

TO:                ALL PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS,  
SUB-SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 

 

SUBJECT:      NATIONAL VACCINATION OPERATIONS CENTER (NVOC) INVITATION TO 
CONDUCT A CAPACITY BUILDING FOR PRIVATE CLINICS 

 

DATE:  MARCH 23, 2022 
 
CC:  PMA NATIONAL OFFICERS AND BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
 

 
Greetings to Everyone! 
 
The National Vaccination Operations Center (NVOC) respectfully plans to conduct a Capacity 
Building for the Private Clinics on Thursday (March 24, 2022) at 1:30PM. The topics to be 
discussed are the following: 
 
1. Accreditation of Vaccination Sites 
2. Vaccination Process 
3. Cold Chain Management, Reverse Logistics, Incident Report 
4. AEFI Monitoring and Surveillance 
5. AEFI Reporting/Vigiflow 
6. Data Management and Reporting 
 
In this regard, we are cordially extending the invitation to all the PMA Members to participate on this 
endeavor. Kindly register in advance for this meeting on the link provided. Please note that after 
registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwpfuqurDIuHdFPGvrzwFo5qal1F0xKbhdR 
  
Anent this, the NVOC respectfully shares the DOH Department Circular No. 2022-0152 entitled "Interim 
Operational Guidelines on the Use of Physician's Clinics in the Provision of COVID-19 Vaccination 
Services" 

 
Here is the link: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1t5HK9zJ9Gbe8n5_Na9IWU4HgEbQrHcI4/view?usp=sharing 
 
 
Here is the link to all COVID-19 vaccine-related policies, guidelines and advisories:  
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1GtEkaJ6WDWplp3-jCvCP9iBpeOgGdvXfBDyk-
_SZl_0/edit#gid=1374927312 
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Lastly, the COVID-19 Vaccines - related Policies and NVOC Advisories are publicly available and can be 
accessed in the DOH website. 
 
Thank you very much. We look forward to your active support and participation. 
 
Very truly yours, 

        
 
 
MA. REALIZA G. HENSON, MD 
Secretary General 
 
 
Noted by: 
 
 
 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 
President  


